Dear Parents/Guardians,

Drop and go system with new car park.

The system is a one-way system with all cars entering from the Athboy Rd side and exiting from the Ardbraccan
side. Children can exit the cars on the extended footpath or on the clearly painted yellow lines. Children exiting
on the yellow lines can walk to the pedestrian crossing and safely enter the school grounds through the wall
stiles.

There is NO PARKING in the drop and go area at the front of the school. Parents/Guardians who wish to
accompany younger children to the yard or to speak to a teacher must park outside Munchkins Montessori or in
the church grounds.

We also ask parents/guardians to respect the two families who live across from the school by not parking across
their driveways blocking their access to or exit from their homes.

We welcome all the pupils, parents and guardians back to St. Joseph's N.S. Boyerstown for the new school year,
and will be starting at 9.15 a.m. tomorrow. We hope you all had a relaxing Summer break and are refreshed and
looking forward to a new year in Boyerstown. A very special welcome to the 13 new junior infants, who will finish
school at 12pm until Friday Sept 6th. Senior infants will finish school at 2pm as usual, with 1st to 6th classes
finishing at 3pm.

We welcome Mr Keegan as our new 5th and 6th class teacher for 2019/20. Mr Keegan taught in Rathbeggan NS
last year and is looking forward to working in our school this year.

Many thanks,

Cathal O Bric



